
                                                                                 27th Feb 2014 
 
Dear Ms. Owen, 
 
What your reply tells me is that GoSafe has no intention whatever of withdrawing its 
palpably false claims for benefits achieved by its cameras - despite admitting that 
you will consider amending those claims in future publications. 
 
I have already told you in considerable detail why that is simply not good enough, as 
you refuse to do what I ask I will now report your organistion to the appropriate 
authorities for misconduct in public office and related offences. 
 
Within the next few days I will also place all of the relevant correspondence in the 
public domain, that is to say, on my web site www.fightbackwithfacts.com. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Idris Francis 
 

http://www.fightbackwithfacts.com/

